

Manish Chaudhari 3839 Baldwin Ave El Monte, CA 91731 March 15, 2018

Dear Manish Chaudhari,

**2017 was a turbulent year for children.** The global refugee crisis raged on, forcing millions to leave everything behind to escape conflict and persecution. Catastrophic hurricanes left children in Texas, Florida and Puerto Rico without power, clean water and sometimes even a home. At the same time, persistent poverty and inequality threatened the many gains children have made in the communities where we work around the world.

## It's enough to make you wonder — are things getting any better for children?

Thanks to your generosity, I can say with confidence — yes, things are getting better. **Every day, your support helps ensure that children in our programs grow up healthy, educated and safe.** We made great strides for kids in 2017, and I can't thank you enough for your commitment to making that possible.

Thank you for putting your faith in us and the work you help make possible. With you by our side, we will continue to do whatever it takes for children in 2018. No matter what hurdles the year might bring, we are in it together.

For the children,

Carolyn Miles

President & CEO (and proud sponsor since 1998)

2017 Gift Summary

Contributions received between 1/1/17 and 12/31/17

Total sponsorship contributions received \$540.00

Total Partner for Children contributions received \$750.00

Total additional contributions received \$100.00

Here is the summary of your 2017 giving. This may be used as a tax receipt for sponsorship and Partner for Children contributions only. No goods or services were provided for sponsorship or Partner for Children contributions. Any additional contributions were receipted at the time of donation. Please consult with your tax advisor when determining the tax deductibility of all your charitable contributions. Your sponsorship contributions are not given directly to your sponsored child, but combined with the gifts of others to fund programs that benefit many children in sponsorship communities. Should you have any questions about your summary, please contact Donor Services at 1-800-728-3843, or 1-203-221-4000 if dialing from outside the U.S., Monday through Friday between 8 am and 5 pm EST. You can also email us at supportercare@savechildren.org.